
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

20th September 2022 
Subject: Weekly Attendance  
  
Dear Birchfield families 
  
As you may know we are working hard as a school to ensure that our attendance continues to improve and that 
Birchfield pupils arrive on time for school. 
 
We track pupils’ attendance closely and wish to work closely with all of our families to ensure that children are 
attending school. If your child is missing school, we will contact you to discuss this in order to make improvements. All 
absences must be reported to the school office: 0121 464 5661. 
 
This week we want to congratulate the following classes for their attendance:  
  
1st            3C  -    99.31% 
2nd           5F  -    99.03% 
3rd            6A  -   98.75% 
 
Well done to all three classes! Keep up the good work.  

 
Thank you to parents for your ongoing support in improving attendance and punctuality at Birchfield.  
 
  
 

 

Mrs Z Thewlis 

Head of School 


